60 (¥) the patients association

The Patients Association is working with NHS England and the
Royal College of Physicians to make improvements to outpatient
services.

We are keen to hear about your recent experiences of NHS
outpatient services.

Please go to our website or scan the QR code below to complete
our survey questions.

If you find it difficult to answer this survey online, please call the
Patients Association Helpline on 0800 345 7115 who will run
through the questions with you over the phone.

Your views count, so please do take part. Thank you for taking time
to do this.

The deadline for this survey is Friday 29th September 2023.
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